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Agenda Item 
Item 7. A. – FY 2022-23 Watershed Based Implementation Funding Lower MN River WPA 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Convene meeting #4 was held on July 27, 2022, to discuss which project would be funded using the FY 2022-23 Watershed 

Based Implementation Funding (WBIF) allocation to the Lower Minnesota River Watershed Planning Area (WPA).  There 

was not a quorum of voting membership in attendance so an additional was convened on August 9, 2022. 

The total allocation of funds available to the WPA was $127, 068.00.  Two project were considered for funding; 1) stream 

bank stabilization on Eagle Creek under the 128th Street Bridge, and 2) Lewis Street Stormwater BMP.  The Convene Group 

voted to fund both projects.  The Eagle Creek Project was allocated $50,000 and the Lewis Street Stormwater BMO is to 

receive the remainder of the allocation, $77,068. 

BWSR has been notified of the decision of the Convene group and the Cities will submit a budget request to BWSR.  

Workplans for the projects are due March 2023. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No recommended action  
 
 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, August 17, 2022 


